Anthony Palmeri, Oshkosh resident, Comments
[bookmark: _GoBack]The PEG access channels in Oshkosh, Wisconsin have become a VITAL part of the public sphere. The channels produce transparency and accountability in government. The proposed rule change would almost certainly result in the elimination of the channels, which would seriously undermine the ability of citizens to engage in the public sphere. PLEASE maintain the rules that allow cities like Oshkosh to manage professional, engaging PEG channels that have a clear and positive impact on representative democracy in the community.





